




on Bolton Avenue will be added. This will add to traffic volume on Lundy's Lane that has already 

been significantly increased. 

Now, to make matters worse, the proposed building has underground parking with an exit onto 

Lundy's Lane as well. Lundy's Lane is a two-lane street with bike lanes on both sides; that leaves 

no room for stopping, parking or drop-off. The exit from underground parking onto Lundy's Lane 

will add to already serious traffic problems and dangers that already exist. An exiting driver from 

the condo building will inevitably block both the sidewalk and the bike lane while waiting to turn 

onto Lundy's Lane. There should be no exit onto Lundy's Lane for the safety of walkers, bikers 

and drivers. 

Even the slightest research into traffic issues on the part of the architect, builder or investor 

should have shown them the folly of putting this proposed building in this residential area. It will 

have a negative and detrimental impact on the whole neighbourhood and the people who live 

there. It is unconscionable that the Town Council would consider an application to change the 

zoning for this established neighbourhood. 

The application should be denied, and the area should be left as a Residential Detached Dwelling 

Zone. 
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